
Mark the date in your calendars : 
Saturday November 7th 2015  
from 9:30am til 2:30pm,  

St Mary’s Rydalmere fete 2015  

St Mary’s Rydalmere Fete are excited to welcome Dyldam  
as our Platinum Sponsor!

 
“Dyldam is an award-winning property development 
and construction group that specialises in residential 
developments in metropolitan growth corridors.
Founded in 1969 by Naim Khattar and Joseph Khattar AM, 
Dyldam is one of Australia’s leading high density residential 
developers.
A privately-owned integrated property development and 
construction group; Dyldam controls the entire lifecycle of 
every project.
From strategic site acquisition, design, planning and 
construction through to project sales and marketing, Dyldam 
drives optimum outcomes.”  www.dyldam.com.au 
We would like to thank Dyldam for the support they are 
providing to our 2015 St Mary’s Rydalmere Fete.

CRAFT STALL DONATIONS
The Craft Stall is continuing to meet on Friday afternoons 
between 1pm – 3pm in the Church Meeting Room.
If you would like to join their craft sessions please come along 
to the next session. They are looking for donations
of clean Moccona style coffee jars (all sizes) and buttons. If 
you have any please leave them at the school office or contact 
Laura Joseph on 0421 214 279. 

White Elephant, Second Hand Toy, Second Hand Book Stalls
We know everyone is keen to get a start on their spring 
cleaning, however due to limited storage opportunities we are 
unable to take donations for our much loved White Elephant, 
Second Hand Toy & Second Hand Book Stalls until our 
scheduled drop offs in October. Keep your eye out closer to 
the date, for notices advising drop off details and a list of items 
we are able to accept. If anyone has any questions regarding 
donations please contact Helen Turner on 0413 977 919.

HOT DOG DAY
Thank you to everyone for supporting our Hot Dog Day held at 
school on 19.6.15. Not only were kids able to enjoy a hot dog, 
drink and jelly – but our Fete was also able to raise over $1,000 
which will go towards Fete costs. A special thank you to Paula 
Gabriel & Corinne Scrivener for helping out on the day & to 
Susan Boulous who made over 400 jellies to feed the masses!

Zone Athletics Carnival BBQ
The Fete Committee is also running the BBQ at the Zone 
Athletics Carnival on Tuesday 4th August 2015 with funds 
raised going towards the Fete. The Carnival is being held at 
Blacktown International Sportspark Athletics Track. 
We need people to BBQ, serve & take money for sausage, 
bacon and egg sandwiches between 8am – 1.30pm.
If you are interested in taking part, but need assistance with 
transport, please contact Susan Boulous on 0417 235 852 and 
we will see if we can arrange a car pool. 
If your child is racing on the day and you would like to help in 
between races, please let us know and we will ensure that you 
are free to watch them race.
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I am able to help at the Fete Fundraiser BBQ at the Zone Athletics 
Carnival (Blacktown) on Tuesday 4th August 2015 as follows:

Name:	

Contact Number:

Contact Email:

I can assist from (please tick):

o  8am – 9am					     o  11am – 12pm

o  9am – 10am					     o  12pm – 1:30pm

o  10am – 11am					   

I would prefer to (please indicate if you have a preference):

o  BBQ			 

o  Serve

o  Handle Money


